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The Peterborough Police Services Board is actively working on the 2016 - 2018 Policing 
with the Community Plan.  This process engages our many stakeholders, including the 
citizens of the communities we serve.  This business plan will shape the goals and 
objectives of the Police Service for the next three years and community input is crucial.    
 
Part of this process includes a community survey.  The Board would like to engage as 
many members of the community as possible to participate and provide feedback. The 
survey takes less than 10 minutes to complete and can be found on our web site via the 
following link:  
 
http://www.peterboroughpolice.com/police-services-board/community-input-survey/ 
 
For those who would like a paper copy of the survey, you may contact us at: 705-876-
1122 ext. 8838 and one will be mailed to you.  
  
We thank all members of the community for taking the time to assist with this process 
and help shape the future of the Peterborough Police Service.  
 
Thank you  
 
 
 
Garth Wedlock, Chair  
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